
Dear Mr Wong,  
 
Thank you very much for your letter.  
 
I would be pleased to meet your Environment Health Officer together with Sue Davis on site if 
possible to discuss 
a solution to placing an air conditioner in the Lower Ground Floor front area of the house, and could 
provide technical 
diagrams and details of suitable models from Daikin manufacturers’ range. 
 
As Sue Davis will be away for two weeks, and until we receive positive confirmation that if any 
planning permission is granted 
it will be conditional and personal only to the intended occupant with special circumstances as your 
letter describes, 
please accept this letter as a formal objection to an air conditioner being installed in the rear garden 
of No 28 Chalcot Square. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Alison MacDonald 
 


